
20th Anniversary - Grafton Cruisin’ down the Mississippi 

on the Hakuna Matata 

Join us on Tuesday, June 25th for an adventure! 

 

Meet at the Red Roof Shell station in Columbia, Illinois at 9:15 with departure at 

9:30. We will have a leisurely drive to Grafton and enjoy the scenic river road.  We 

have arranged for lunch at the Oyster Bar Restaurant which overlooks the river.  It 

is located on the second floor and there is access to an elevator. Menu attached! 

The parking lot is partially paved and has some gravel.  Lots of parking spots!! 

After lunch we will board the boat at 12:30 and depart for a two-hour cruise.  

Noticed we didn’t say three-hour on the SS Minnow! LOL!  This boat has an upper 

deck that holds 26 people and a lower level that holds 23.  When we reach the 

halfway mark of the cruise the Captain will stop so that we can take a group photo.  

After the group photo we ask that those that rode on top level be considerate and 

let others have a chance to go up.  There is a cash bar available during the cruise.   

When the boat returns to the dock, they offered us free wine tasting in their gift 

shop/bar.  Now who doesn’t like that? 

In order to reserve the Hakuna Matata we have to have a minimum of 30 people – 

with a maximum of 49.  Unfortunately, the Hakuna Matata does not operate during 

the weekends.  We wanted to give members that still work plenty of time to ask for 

a day off of work.   

The price of the two-hour cruise is $28 per person.  Please make your check out to 

St. Louis Corvette Club and due by the June 4th meeting. Payments can be mailed 

or given to Val or Ruth.  If there is inclement weather the Captain will make the 

decision to cancel the trip and we will get a refund or be able to reschedule the 

cruise.  Once payment is made it is nonrefundable as we must make payment in 

full on June 5th. 

Please rsvp to Mary Ann (Valerie) at 618-719-4937, or Ginger (Ruth) at 314-486-

6836.  Get it SS Minnow – Gilligan’s Island! 





 

 

 

 


